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November 14, 1994

Ralph Nader, Esq.

Center for Responsive Law
P.O. Box 19367
Washington, D.C. 20036

ATT: Hayden Roberts, Office Manager
Dear Mr. Roberts:

Per our conversation a short while ago, I enclose a copy of our
advertisement that appeared on the Op-Ed page of the October 26,
1994 New York Times, thereafter reprinted in the November 1,

1994 New York Law _Journal.

Also enclosed is a copy of the mailing we have been sending out
in response to the avalanche of 1etters, faxes, phone calls, and
e-mail messages that have been coming in.

We would most appreciate your bringing the above to Mr. Nader's
attention--as well as the materials we transmitted to Mr. Nader
under our August 2nd coverletter.

Those materials, documenting the failure of the federal judicial
screening process—-and the complicity of, and cover-up by,
government leaders and the organized bar--represent an
illustrative work-product of our group.

Since our August 2nd letter to Mr. Nader--in which we asked him
to "be good enough to meet with us and give us the benefit of
[his] guidance and support in developing our organization", the
Center for Judicial Accountability has become 1ncorporated. We
are now in the process of putting together a Board of Directors.

Our first and immediate choice for membership on our Board is Mr.
Nader.

We would be greatly honored if Mr. Nader would become a member of
the Center for Judicial Accountability's Board of Directors and
would be grateful for his assistance in 1locating other
individuals of stature, integrity, and courage to serve on the
Board and participate in maklng the Center's goals a reality.
Those goals are set forth in the enclosed "Statement of
Purposes", taken from our Certificate of Incorporation.
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Of course, we are ready to come to Washington to meet with Mr.
Nader for that purpose. Additionally, we invite Mr. Nader to see

our headquarters in White Plains, New York on his next visit to
the New York metropolitan area.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

ELENA RUTH SASSOWER, Coordinator
Center for Judicial Accountability
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